03 January 2019
[Student’s name]

[Address]

Dear 

[Insert PoS title]

I am pleased to inform you that the Board of Examiners has recommended that you be awarded the above degree, (with Distinction/Merit). I enclose a copy of the examiners’ reports for your dissertation.

This recommendation has been approved on behalf of the [ ] Faculty Board and the Senate, and the result will be published forthwith.  

(As your dissertation is distinction standard, a copy will be deposited in the University Library in accordance with the Regulations.)

The Congregations Office will be writing to you very shortly regarding the conferment of the degree at the next Graduation Ceremony in November.

Please accept my congratulations on your success!

Yours sincerely

[name of SAM]

School Administration Manager
Updated April 2013

